TCWU

CLINIC

Office Hours

Mon-Thursday 8-4pm

Clinics-

Tuesday 8-noon

Thursday 2-6pm

Podiatry—

Dr. Myers -First
Thursday of the month

Dermatology-

Dr. Moore –3rd Monday morning of the month

THINGS TO REMEMBER

Call to cancel your appointment if you are unable to

Family income needs updated yearly

Ask about medication refills during your visit

Watch for our annual fundraiser in February

Tuscarawas Clinic for the

Working Uninsured

VOLUME I ISSUE 2

AUGUST 2019

Meet Your New Providers

The Tuscarawas Clinic for the Working Uninsured has hired two new providers to see patients at the clinic. Shirley Charette PA left our clinic in April and took another position out of the area.

Gina Vitale-Amos CNP rejoined the clinic in April. Gina previously worked at the clinic a few years ago and has now rejoined us to provide care on some of our Tuesday mornings. Gina continues to work in other areas including the Emergency Department at

Cleveland Clinic Union Hospital.

Joe Oliver CNP also joined the TCWU in April to help on Tuesday mornings. He



brings a lot of great clinical experience from both the emergency department and from his full time position at Cleveland Clinic Union Hospital's North Dover Family Practice Office. We welcome both Gina and Joe.

Additionally we continue to have medical services provided by Carrie Meiler PA,Ryann Wells CNP and Dr. Brenda Prince.

Specialty services are provided by Dr. Lindsey
Moore (dermatology) and
Dr. Adam Myers (podiatry)
on a monthly basis.

To schedule an appointment call 330-364-1853.

Breast and Cervical Cancer Project

The Tuscarawas Clinic for the Working Uninsured has recently signed an agreement with the Breast and Cervical Cancer Project (BCCP). The project provides Cervical and Breast Cancer screening and diagnostic services to women in Ohio age 21-64 with an income less than 250% of the poverty level (FPL) and are uninsured.

This project provides some fi-

nancial resources to the clinic, but most importantly follow up care and services to our patients if additional testing is needed. Without the project our patient's were left with few options for follow up care. The project may enable them to get additional testing and treatment with a breast or cervical cancer abnormality. A special Medicaid program may also be available to

the patient if they qualify.

Patients may be asked to complete 2 additional forms to be registered and qualified for the project.

The PAP test will continue to be performed at the clinic and mammograms will be done at Cleveland Clinic Union Hospital. Both continue to be free for TCWU patients.